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POST-FILING LICENSE RENEWAL ANNOUNCEMENT - DRAFT TEXT 

 On May 8, 2006, WPBN-TV was granted a license by the Federal 

Communications Commission to serve the public interest as a public trustee until  

October 1, 2013. 

 Our license will expire on October 1, 2013.  We have filed an application for 

renewal with the FCC.  A copy of this application is available for public inspection at 

www.fcc.gov.  It contains information concerning this station’s performance during the 

last eight years. 

 Individuals who wish to advise the FCC of facts relating to our renewal 

application and to whether this station has operated in the public interest should file 

comments and petitions with the Commission by September 3, 2013. 

 Further information concerning the Commission’s broadcast license renewal 

process is available at {supply station studio address} or may be obtained from the 

FCC, Washington, DC, 20554, www.fcc.gov. 

*    *    * 

 INSTRUCTIONS FOR AIRING:  The post-filing announcement should be aired 

by WPBN-TV on June 1 & 16, July 1 & 16, and August 1 & 16, 2013 (only once on each 

of those six days).  At least three of the required six announcements must be aired 

between 6 p.m. and 11 p.m., at least one must be aired between 9 a.m. and 1 p.m., at 

least one must be aired between 1 p.m. and  5 p.m., and at least one must be aired 

between 5 p.m. and 7 p.m.  In presenting the post-filing announcements, TV stations 

must use visuals with the licensee’s and the FCC’s addresses when this information is 



 

 

being orally presented by the announcer.  (There is not a newspaper publication 

requirement for these renewal announcements.) 

 


